
 
TOWN OF BARTLETT 

PLANNING BOARD  
56 TOWN HALL ROAD 
INTERVALE, NH  03845 

(603) 356-2226 
planningboard@townofbartlettnh.org 

Office Hours: Monday 10-6;Tuesday 10-2;Thursday 10-2 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
The Bartlett Planning Board will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, 
June 3, 2024 at the Bartlett Town Hall, 56 Town Hall Road, Intervale, NH to 
hear the following applications: 
 Denise Russo Trust (Map 3RT302 Parcel 273L00 This project proposes to 

subdivide the existing 2.57-acre parcel into three lots  
 Kyler Drew- Drew Estates LLC (Tax Map/Parcel 3RT302/290R00) 

review of 5 lot subdivision  
 One Hutchinson Dr. LLC (Map 4MTSUR/Lot 30R00)- Continuance- 

proposed two-unit PUD subdivision  

 
 
This application is on file at the Bartlett town hall and is available for review 
during office hours listed above. Public comment will be taken at this time.  If 
you cannot attend this hearing, written comments may be submitted prior to the 
meeting.  
 

       Scott Grant, Chairman 
       Planning Board  
 

 


